_



ETOBICOKE SENIOR SLO-PITCH ASSOCIATION (ESSA)





To All ESSA Registered Players:


It looks like softball will return very soon - the 2021 Season appears to be just around the corner so it is time to dig out your glove and shoes, and get the arm ready. Your Board of Directors has already had many meetings to plan for the upcoming season.

Please note the following dates and times:

Monday, June 14th at 10:00 AM at Dunton Park is Rookie Camp for all new players,
and those that haven’t played recently.
The rainout date will be Wednesday, June 16th at 10:00 AM.

Monday, June 21th through Wednesday, June 30th are team practices.
See the web site for the time and diamond your team has been assigned.

Monday, July 5th at 9:15 AM the Regular Season begins.
See the web site for the schedule.

This is the 28h season of the league. Our hope is that we can return to having fun, promoting good sportsmanship and enjoying friendly competition after being sidelined for the past year plus.

[image: ]





[bookmark: _GoBack]Mike Peterson
Commissioner


image1.jpeg




